
CCCOI CENTRAL OFFICE IS
             MOVING (AGAIN)

Your Central Office is moving to a new office in the same building
complex on Saturday, March 27, 2021.  We need volunteer help for
that weekend.

OUR LOCATION: 1333 VAN BEURDEN DR., LOS OSOS

MOVE DETAILS:
We are moving from the current office to a newer (and larger)
office in the same building complex. All of the moving will be with hand trucks,
dollys, etc. No vehicles will be involved.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - Please Sign Up:
Fri., March 26 - packing volunteers needed at 10AM
Sat., March 27 - moving volunteers needed at 10AM

Contacts:
Info & Volunteer Signup - Bob R. - 818-439-7723

Please Note:
Masks Required for safety protocols

Current Office

New Office
(around the corner)

Central Office will be closed for
Literature Sales on Saturday,

March 27,2021

Join Us for Pizza After the Move
Bring a Folding Chair


